
Public information days  
for East Anglia ONE Offshore Windfarm
Drop-in events are going to be held to inform local communities 
about upcoming works at the East Anglia ONE Offshore Windfarm 
substation site, adjacent to National Grid’s substation at Bramford.  
Civil enabling works will commence on 1st May to prepare the site for the main 
construction work starting later in the year. This preliminary work will include  
the installation of temporary cabins, a temporary stone access road, permanent 
drainage and construction of a level platform for the substation.

If you would like to find out more about these works and ScottishPower Renewables’ 
plans for East Anglia ONE, please come along to one of the drop-in events below. 

Tuesday 18th April, 12pm-2pm and 5pm-7pm 
Burstall Village Hall, Burstall, Suffolk, IP8 3DR

Wednesday 19th April, 12pm-2pm and 5pm-7pm 
Bramford Church Rooms, Ship Lane, Bramford, Suffolk, IP8 4AT

Thursday 20th April, 12pm-2pm and 5pm-7pm 
Sproughton Tithe Barn, Lower St, Sproughton, Ipswich IP8 3AA

If you are unable to attend these events, the information will also be available on  
www.scottishpowerrenewables.com. Alternatively, if you have any questions 
please contact Joanna Young, Stakeholder Manager on 01502 509 236 or by email  
to jyoung@scottishpower.com. Additionally, Bridie Casey, Community Liaison  
can be contacted on 07710 049240 or bcasey@scottishpower.com

www.scottishpowerrenewables.com


